Membership Committee Teleconference
Tuesday, March 21, 2017

Members present: Kay Miley, Keith Greenarch, Teresa Staley, Rene Cummins, Sandra Hicks, 
Members absent: Barry Washington, Sandy Ogburn
Staff present: Debbie Hippler
The meeting was called to order at 11:04.  
· Interview of Aldea LaParr was discussed.  A vote to proceed with presentation of this application to the full council was unanimous.
· New application of Eva Reynolds was discussed.  Since she is personally known, the interview process was suspended.  The vote to present to the full Council was unanimous.
· Both applicants will be presented to the full Council via email.  A vote to proceed with the application to the office of Boards and Commissions will take place over the next 10 days.
· A follow up to Regional Vocational Rehabilitation Independent Living centers was conducted with no results to report.
· Teresa stated that Eva would share application information with the consumers of the Asheville Center.
The next Membership Meeting is Tuesday, April 18 at 11:00am.
Addendum:
Email vote taken from 3/21 to 3/31 to approve new applicants to be sent to the Governor’s office for appointment.
13 out of 16 members voted.  13 voted yes to each applicant.


respectfully submitted by Debbie Hippler
